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Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Jefferson Center for Mental Health and Clear Creek School District have partnered since 1996 to 

provide support to children and families within the district. The School-Based Therapy Program 

is an innovative collaboration between Jefferson Center and Clear Creek School District with the 

primary goal of increasing access to mental health services for students and their families. 

Adolescence can be an exciting and challenging time for both students and their families; many 

students benefit from extra support with family conflict, coping skills, and/or relationship skills. 

Therapeutic counseling services provided to students at school helps to reduce barriers that 

sometimes occur due to social stigma, lack of transportation, lack of childcare and/or lack of 

medical insurance.  

 

We are pleased to let you know that Debbie Corriero, LCSW, CAS, is the school-based therapist 

for Jefferson Center for Mental Health at Clear Creek Middle and High School.  

 

Debbie previously worked as a Juvenile Diversion Coordinator with first-time juvenile offenders 

and their families. She started the school-based program in Clear Creek County, where she 

worked from 1996-2002 and then she returned in 2015. She is at the Middle/High School 4 days 

per week. Her work has also included emergency and crisis management, and adventure-based 

counseling with adolescents.  

 

If you are interested in school-based therapy services through Jefferson Center for Mental 

Health, please feel free to contact Debbie at (303) 679-4609 or DeborahC@jcmh.org. In addition 

to our services offered through Clear Creek School District, Jefferson Center has a wide variety 

of other programs and services for members of our community. For further mental health support 

or services, please see the Jefferson Center for Mental Health website (www.jcmh.org) or contact 

us at (303) 425-0300.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Debbie Corriero and Jefferson Center for Mental Health 
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